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27/11/2024  17:03:402024/4815/P OBJ Victoria Howell This application should never have been approved in the first place and certainly should not be granted now.

Furthermore, my understanding is that the permission was granted on the explicit understanding that the 

function room would remain in use, which it hasn’t. 

The Public House and the space above are a valuable community asset and the upper floors should be 

returned to their original use. This is an important space for the community, to bring people together, to spend 

time on a weekly basis with like minded people, and to gather with family and friends to celebrate life events. I 

remember using the function room for such a variety of uses, from ‘Monkey Music’ in the mornings, to 

afternoon children’s parties, to evening committee meetings and of course private parties in the evenings. The 

function room should be re-instated immediately and the upper floors re-integrated with the rest of the 

building. Thank you.
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